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October 23, 2018 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John's, NL AlA 562 

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Director Corporate Servic,es & Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Hydro Place. 500 Columbus Drive. 

P.O. Box 12400. St. John's. Nl 

Canada A 1 B 4K7 

t. 709.737.1 400 f. 709.737.1800 

www.nlh.nl.ca 

Re: An Application by Newfoundland and labrador Hydro for Approval of Capita.! Expenditures to 
Re~Route Transmission lines Tl226 and Tll239 

The followi1ng is Hydro's reply regarding the above-mentioned Application . 

Application Background 
On October 12, 2018, Hydro filed an Applkation for approval, of capital expenditures to re-route 
transmission lines TL 226 and TL 239. 

Hydro's Response 
Hydro notes that the Parties did not file any comments in relation to the Application. Therefore, Hydro 
respectfu lly requests that the Board approve Hydro's Application as submitted. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO 

Shirley Walsh 
Senior Legal Counsel- Regulatory 
SW/kd 

cc: Gerard Hayes- Newfoundland Power 
Paul Coxworthy- Stewart McKelvey 

ecc: Larry Ba rtlett- Teck Resources Limited 
Dean Porter- Poole Althouse 

Dennis Browne, Q.C.- Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 

Denis Fleming- Cox & Palmer 
Sheryl Nisenbaum- Praxair Canada Inc. 


